
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

      

 

 

                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
  
 

  

 

Monday 11th October 

Sonia Sabri Company Dance 
workshops for Year 3 and 4T 

Wednesday 20th and 
Thursday 21st October 

M and M Production of 
Treasure Island 

Friday 22nd October 

Break up for half term week 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

.  

 

 

It is very important that we have up to date contact details for all 
pupils. This includes change of phone numbers, emergency 
contact, address and any allergies. We require 3 different phone 
numbers for each child.  
Any change in circumstances, please notify us. 

 

Over the next few weeks 
interviews will be taking 

place for Year 6 Head boy 
and Head girl so watch this 

space! 

Well done children on a fantastic start to the new term! We have 
been blown away with how you have all come back. You look 
smart in your uniforms, you’ve been ready to learn and friendly 
and polite.  
I know that this year is going to be a wonderful one at Caldmore 
as we all work together to make sure you all reach your full 
potential.  Keep it up! 
Keep it up everyone! 

Thank you, parents for supporting us by bringing your children 
to school and picking them up in an orderly way. So that staff 
can let children leave safely at the end of the day please form a 

line so that staff can dismiss children one at a time in a fair 
and safe way. 

 
 

Mathletics has been 
replaced with Doodle 
Maths. Watch this space 
as we announce the class 
winner next week!  
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Please take time to look at the expectations below for your child’s attendance. We know these 
are difficult times for all which why regular attendance is so important. If your child has to 
self – isolate this does not affect these their attendance percentage. 

 

Attendance 
Children’s attendance must be 95% or above. Prizes are awarded at the end of each 
term for all children who have an attendance figure of 96% or above. Below are the 

attendance figures for each class for last year. Well done 3A!  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


